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Professor Paul K. Kuroda relaxing to take in the beauty of the Shenandoah Valley 
and the Blue Ridge Mountains of Virginia on the trip to the 1964 AGU meeting in 

Washington, DC.  Other events on the journey are shown below. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

These pictures were taken by Dr. Pentti Kauranen of the University of Kuopio, 
Finland during stops on the way to the 1964 AGU meeting in Washington DC.  
Top (left to right) graduate students, Oliver Manuel, Don Bogard, Marvin Rowe, 
and Professor Paul Kuroda.  Bottom (left to right) the same characters in reverse 
order.  These pictures were reproduced from Essays in Nuclear, Geo- and 
Cosmochemistry, Proceedings of the 1987 SW Regional ACS Society (M. W. 
Rowe, editor, Burgess International Group, Inc., Edina, MN, 1988). 
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